
August 2, 2001

MEMORANDUM
TO:     

William D. Travers 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-01-0121 - INDUSTRY INITIATIVES IN THE REGULATORY
PROCESS

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to the staff's plan to withdraw the proposal for implementation
of a new industry initiative program and the related guidelines, and to notify stakeholders of this action.

cc: Chairman Meserve
Commissioner Dicus
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
OGC
CFO
OCA
OIG
OPA
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR


